Litter Violation Warning Notice
Dear Vehicle Owner:

A Fair Lawn Litter Marshal has reported that an occupant in your vehicle was seen littering in Fair Lawn. 

Date: 



Time:




Item Type: 





Location: 










The Borough of Fair Lawn has several ordinances relating to littering including: 

140-6 – Throwing litter from vehicles prohibited

140-17 – Dumping or discarding along any street, road or public right of way prohibited.
Maximum penalty for littering is $500 per incident. 

Littering is a serious problem in Fair Lawn as well as New Jersey. Litter affects not only the aesthetics of the road and area, but also contaminates our waterways when it is washed or dumped into storm drains. 

I have enclosed several brochures and flyers relating to the effects of litter. Any future violations may result in a municipal summons with a maximum penalty of $500 and/or 90 days of community service per incident. 

Thank you for your future cooperation in keeping Fair Lawn clean!

Sincerely,

Ron Lottermann

Clean Communities Coordinator

